
Basic Programs Committee Meeting  

5-8-14 

In attendance- Collin Webster, Beth White, Steve Thompson, Rob Dedmon, Emmie May, and Steven Liu. 

Kim Smoak and Daniella Cook were present to represent their program submitting the paperwork. 

• Minutes for April were approved. 
• EDRD 431 Proposal- This paperwork was already approved for Fall 2015 for this course to change 
from a 2 hour course to a 3 hour course; however, with Palmetto College the need for this change 
needed to be effective for Spring 2015 instead of the Fall.  Approved. 
•  EDSE 500 NCP Approved with the following changes to the paperwork.   

o Effective date needs to be Spring 2015 instead of Spring 2014. 
o Catalog description needs to match verbatim what is in the syllabus. 
o Number of times course can be taken was left blank.  This needs to be 1. 
o All 500 paperwork will need to be changed from EDSE 300 to EDSE 302. 
o On the JUS change “provides” to “allows”. 

• EDSE 402 Approved with the following changes to the paperwork. 
o On the CCP Delete EDFN 300 and EDTE 400 as Course Prerequisites/Co-requisites 

because they are not listed in the bulletin.   
o On the BCH and CCP change the effective date to Fall 2015. 
o EDSE will be 302 instead of 300. 
o On the JUS remove Graduate-Should only be Undergraduate. 
o Delete paragraph on EDSE 500. 
o (It was recommended that Kim Smoak see Rob Dedmon about syllabus requirements.) 

• APA MT Secondary Graduate Approved with the following changes to the paperwork. 
o All references to EDSE 300 need to be changed to EDSE 302. 
o On the BCH reorder the courses in the New Language column to reflect the order in 

which the students are to take the courses. 
o Make changes to Current Bulletin Language column EDFN 300 to be EDFI 300 in the New 

Language column, and make it bold. 
• APA MT Secondary Undergraduate Approved with the following changes to the paperwork. 

o Degree- write in prerequisite in undergraduate bulletin. 
o Change EDSE 300 to 302. 
o Change EDFN 300 to EDFI 300. 
o On JUS add a note about this APA proposal is addressing the undergraduate program 

and a similar proposal went to Graduate Council. 

 


